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Invitation to attend a public forum to discuss 
transition to the national registration and 

accreditation scheme 

Dear Colleagues 

Professor Brin Grenyer, Chair, Psychology Board of Australia will address a public forum in Brisbane 
on 2 December 2010 to discuss the transition of Queensland practitioners to the national registration 

and accreditation scheme.  

Professor Gina Geffen, National Board member from Queensland will also present.  

All psychologists and students are invited to attend. 

Topics to be covered will include: 

 transition to the new scheme  

 area of practice endorsements  

 new mandatory CPD requirements 

 provisional psychologists and higher degree students 

 role of the Psychology Board of Australia 

 roles of state and national offices. 

DATE:  Thursday 2 December 2010 

TIME:   5-7pm  

VENUE: Lincoln / Roosevelt Rooms 
The Sebel & Citigate King George Square 
Cnr Ann & Roma Streets, Brisbane  
T +61 7 3222 1161 F +61 7 07 3222 1151  
 

RSVP:  30 November 2010 
Gabrielle FitzGerald 
e: gabrielle.fitzgerald@ahpra.gov.au  
p: 03 8708 9235 

 

Please feel free to pass this message on to colleagues who may also be interested. 

Parking is available at the King George Square car park: vehicles arriving after 4.30pm $5 for 
up to half an hour or $10 up to or more than one hour. 
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